
Dear sirs, 
I write to object to the proposed south west extension and garden city suburb on the following grounds:-
1. This is valuable green belt land currently being used for agriculture and any development will result in a loss 
of the green belt between Warrington and Halton; 
2. I suspect this proposal is part of the councils desire for city status. I do not want Warrington to become a city; 
3. The proposals would result in a huge loss of countryside and the amenity of access thereto; 
4. The proposals woul have a huge impact on traffic congestion in Stockton Heath - an area which already has a 
huge traffic congestion problem; 
5. The whole of Warrington already has a massive traffic problem particularly at peak hours and whenever the 
m6 is congested. This is already going to be made worse by the proposals to increase use of the Manchester ship 
canal and the tolling of the new Mersey river crossing; 
6. The proposals would have an unacceptable and unnecessary impact on the environment; 
7. Warrington is an ugly town (made even uglier by the new massive carbuncle that is the highly visible market 
car park) which would significantly benefit from clearance of brown field and redevelopment of town centre 
apartments instead of green belt sprawl; 
8. The towns medical infrastructure is already creaking at the seams 

I strongly urge you to reconsider. 
Yours faithfully, 




